
From: North Stonington IT Help Desk
To: James Russell
Subject: [Ticket #2188] Recreation Commission Regular Meeting March 5th, 2020-Cancellation
Date: Friday, February 28, 2020 2:41:54 PM

-- Reply above this line to add a comment -- 

Ticket #2188 Created by apancaro@northstoningtonct.gov

Recreation Commission Regular Meeting March 5th, 2020-Cancellation

Hi Jim,

Please post the notice below on the Town web site as the March 5, 2020 Recreation
Commission meeting cancellation.

Thank you,

Antoinette

From: North Stonington Rec 
Sent: Friday, February 28, 2020 2:38 PM 
To: Antoinette Pancaro 
Subject: Recreation Commission Regular Meeting March 5th, 2020

Hello Antoinette,

The Recreation Commission Regular Meeting scheduled for March 5, 2020 is being cancelled
due to several scheduling conflicts with the board members, therefore we will instead hold a
"Special Meeting" on March 12th, 2020 at 6:15 pm @ the Recreation Building #267 Norwich
Westerly Road in North Stonington...

Regards, 
Thomas Fabian 
NS Recreation Director 
(860) 535-2162 
Disclaimer: The information contained in this e-mail and any attachments hereto is intended
only for the personal and confidential use of the designated recipients. If the
reader/recipient of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that
you have received this e-mail and all attachments hereto in error and that any review,
dissemination, distribution or copying of this e-mail or any of its attachments is strictly
prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender
immediately by e-mail and destroy the original message received. 
Disclaimer: The information contained in this e-mail and any attachments hereto is intended
only for the personal and confidential use of the designated recipients. If the
reader/recipient of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that
you have received this e-mail and all attachments hereto in error and that any review,
dissemination, distribution or copying of this e-mail or any of its attachments is strictly
prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender
immediately by e-mail and destroy the original message received.

Ticket Overview
Priority: medium
Creator: apancaro@northstoningtonct.gov
Assignee: NoSto IT
Ticket URL: https://on.spiceworks.com/tickets/2188

Ticket Commands let you take control of your help desk remotely. Check the Spiceworks
community for a full list of available commands and usage:
https://community.spiceworks.com//help/Tickets_Anywhere

Examples: #close, #add 5m, #assign to bob, #priority high 
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Why did you receive this email? Glad you asked! We're using the Spiceworks IT help desk to track technical issues and get
all your IT requests sorted in a snap. Have a concern? Just reply to this email, and we'll be in touch. Thanks!

This help desk is powered by Spiceworks. We do not use any personal information you add to your ticket(s). We use your
personal information in order to provide the help desk services. Terms of Use | Privacy Policy
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